

De Mazenod Door Outreach The Poor • The Marginalized • The Inner-City Youth





Karen Felker and Shirley Latulippe from SSVP Hamilton West

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL HAMILTON WEST PARTICULAR COUNCIL

Wednesday September 27 was the Feast of St. Vincent de Paul and as in past, the SSVP Hamilton West Particular Council came to St. Patrick's to celebrate mass.

Before the mass, some members of SSVP joined the Wednesday crew in preparing meals to serve our guests at De Mazenod Door. With this act of service, they celebrated the impact we can make together in St. Vincent's name.

Thank you to all the members of SSVP, for your dedication to serving the less fortunate in Hamilton's inner city.

THANK YOU **SPONSORS**



















Students of Bishop Tonnos School: Faith in Action

Last week, Fr. Jarek celebrated a morning mass with students at Bishop Tonnos Catholic Secondary School in Ancaster. While he was at the school, they gave him a letter that included a donation from an ice cream fundraising event they held last May!

Father Jarek,

My name is Abel and I'm here along with a few classmates, Julia and Ethan. In the later part of our school year, our business class ran a fundraiser in support of the De Mazenod Door Outreach program. Today we would like to present to you \$200 from our fundraiser for this program which you ar so much a part of. We admire the work of all those involved in running this program.

A special thank you to Gelsie Riverso-Casella, Business Studies Teacher, for inspiring her students to live their faith, and in the process inspiring us to bring joy to the guests we serve at the Door, as well as our staff and volunteers!



FRIDAY BBQ SPONSORS

MOST WANTED ITEMS

October 6

Anonymous



GET INVOLVED!

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS! volunteer@demazenod-door.ca Volunteer Phone Line: 905-393-8336

Donate

demazenod-door.ca/make-a-donation Sponsor a Friday BBQ or a Pizza Tuesday

demazenod@stpatrickshamilton.ca 905-522-9828